
Directors Retreat 2010  

Brief description of project:  
The Student Affairs Leadership Team (SALT) and Student Affairs Directors annually spend 1-2 days in a 

retreat that includes education on critical issues and an opportunity to plan collaborative efforts over 

the upcoming year.   For the 2010 retreat the focus was on strategic planning in the context of national 

trends and trends/goals for the University of Utah.   The purpose of this survey was to gauge the 

satisfaction with the retreat and to provide feedback that can be used for future retreats. 

Who was asked to complete survey:    
SALT and Student Affairs Directors who attended the retreat 

Response Rate:  66.7% (20 of 30) 

Administration Type: StudentVoice e-mail  

 

Summary of Key Findings: 
Overall, the majority of attendees indicated that they were satisfied/very satisfied with each component 

of the program.  Attendees indicated the highest level of satisfaction hearing from President Young and 

Paul Brinkman about current issues at the University of Utah.  They also reported satisfaction with the 

meeting accommodations.  

 

Actions Taken:  
This information was provided to the Vice President of Student Affairs and the 2011-2012 SALT Fellow to 

utilize for planning for the 2011-2012 retreat.   

 

Which department and/or program goals does this survey align with? 
N/A 

Which Student Affairs goals does this survey align with? 
Student Affairs Strategic Goal #2:  Provide education that ensures that all staff is properly trained to 

provide professional and competent service. 

 


